
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The North Salt Lake City Council will hold a public hearing to amend the 2013~2014 fiscal year

budgets.  This public hearing will be held on Tuesday, October 1, 2013 at 7:00 p.m., or as 

soon thereafter as possible, in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 10 East Center Street.  All 

citizens are encouraged to attend and provide written or oral comments and ask questions 

concerning the City’s entire budget.

Linda Horrocks
Deputy City Recorder


